
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
Matthew 5:16

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 21

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you so much to everyone who came for the Book Look 

yesterday. The children work so hard it is wonderful to see them 

showing you, their learning. We always welcome your feedback 

and suggestions for making St. Mary’s a better place to learn. 

These are some of the responses to your comments last time:

Today we welcomed parents and guardians from Cherry, Willow  

and Oak class to join in with a music workshop run by Mr Dean 

our peripatetic music teacher from Staffordshire Local 

Authority. It certainly sounded like everyone had a wonderful 

time developing musical skills together.

Recently, some parents have approached me with concerns 

regarding our catering provider and the portion size of 

children’s meals. Both myself and Mr Dickson have been meeting 

with  the MiQuills team to raise your concerns. I will keep you 

updated as more information comes.

We have a busy week coming up next week with individual 

school photographs, Year 4 taking part in a ‘Stations of the 

Cross’ activity afternoon and the whole school going to church 

on Thursday. If you are able to walk with us for the church 

service, please do join us. Further details to follow next week. 

Have a wonderful weekend and see you all on Monday,

Many thanks

Mrs. N R Brennan

Please can we have more after school 
clubs?

We now offer a gardening club, TMA 
kickboxing and Multi Skills with a new 

cricket club starting after Easter.

Please can we have more updates on 
Class Dojo?

The teaching staff have been trying to 
share more of the children’s learning 

with you through videos and images as 
well as messages.

Please can we have more 
opportunities to be with the 

children in school?
We have started to increase 
parental involvement with 
our Mother’s Day lunches, 
EYFS music workshop and 

Year 1 Tiger Tea Party. More 
is planned for the next half 

term!



28th March Academy Photography -
Class leavers and 
individual photographs.

28th March Year 4 at Church –
‘Stations of the Cross’ 
activity afternoon

29th -30th

March
Parents Evening – Please 
book an appointment via 
School Cloud

30th March Whole school at Church

3rd April –
14th April 

Easter Holiday – Schools 
closed

17th April Inset Day – school 
closed to pupils

18th April All Children welcome 
back

18th April Year 4 Swimming 
Lessons.

20th April Mini Medics - for years 
2,3 and 4

26th -27th Book Fair – Information 
to follow.

28th April Dance workshop at 
Brewood Middle.

1st May May Day – school 
closed.

9th May Parents book look at 
2:45pm

10th – 12th

May
Year 4 Residential –
Laches wood

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Nellie

Willow Layla 

Oak Amelia

Silver Birch Walter

Sycamore George 

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

91.7% 91.7%

90% 96.9%

92%



If your child is 3 before the 31st August 2023 and you 
would like a nursery place in September please email 

Lesley King on 
nurseryteacher@stmaryswheatonaston.staffs.sch.uk 
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